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Vision and Values

ENJOYING, ENGAGING, EXCELLING 


Happy, healthy children, enjoying learning for life - surrounded by kind, respectful 
relationships and engaging in rich learning experiences. Together we will enable and 

encourage ALL our children to discover their unique gifts of character, talents and abilities. 
Our children will enthusiastically contribute to society, excelling in all they choose to do. 

They will communicate confidently, listen openly, think critically and question respectfully – 
our children will be the responsible Change-Makers of Our World.


We are the CHANGE-MAKERS of OUR WORLD! 

LIVING OUR VALUES


ENJOYMENT


Laughing - Loving - Learning


ENGAGEMENT


Communicating - Collaborating - Contributing


EXCELLENCE


Be your best - Be even better - Be brilliant




Autumn Term Rights Focus


Across all classes, we are building positive 

relationships and discussing the United Nations 

Convention on the Rights of the Child. Staff and 

children are working together to create safe and 

happy classrooms where everyone's voice is heard and 

we can all Enjoy, Engage, and Excel. Every class has 

now completed their very own ‘Class Charter’ to 

support a positive learning environment and to ensure 

that ‘Rights’ are respected, protected and


promoted for everyone in our School community. 

Please go to your child's class page to view their Class 

Charter. 


We are a Rights Respecting School

We are working towards GOLD...



A message from Ms Storey

Thank you for being able to make it for our 
'Open Afternoon' - this always means so much 
to the children and your feedback is always 
welcome and appreciated. Our classroom 
environments are welcoming and I hope you 
could get a sense of all the learning that has 
already happened!  We have had a number of 
visitors over the last few weeks and everyone 
has been amazed at how our children treat 
each other with kindness and talk about the 
Convention on the Rights of the Child so 
eloquently. As you are aware, each class has 
it's own Charter - can your child tell you about 
it? We remain focused on 'Every Child, Every 
Day - a Reader and a Writer' - Please 
encourage your child to have a go at our 
writing challenge this week! You can capture 
their ideas for them in the first instance by 
recording or scribing for them. Enjoy! 






News from around the school
Next Friday (4th October - 1:15pm) we are very excited to invite all KS1 parents in to 
join us for a harvest celebration! We will be busy cooking a special harvest soup with 
bread to share and we will also share a special song we are learning together.


The link below will take you to the video so your child can practise at home. It will 
certainly stick in your head - we love it!


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UtbpkthPPBQ

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UtbpkthPPBQ
https://www.youtube.com/embed/UtbpkthPPBQ?feature=oembed


News from around the school


Valuing Difference...


Emerald Class spoke about the 

importance of valuing each other by 

listening respectfully. All of the children 

participated in a word game where they 

had to listen to each other carefully. 

"It is important to
listen to each other

so we can learn
things about our

friends"

Trevelyan

"It is important to
listen when we cross

the road"

Ronnie

"Listening
helps us to
learn in the
classroom"


Lara



Sapphire children found solutions to situations where people don't 
agree. By the end of the lesson, they developed strategies and 
skills they could apply when finding themselves in a similar 
situation. We linked these to our Rights and Classroom Vision. A 
brilliant lesson to share thoughts and ideas. 

"If we didn't listen to each
other it would have been
hard to remember what
the other person said"


J



eSafety Updates

All of our children understand that esafety is very important so alongside our 

curriculum we take part in regular assemblies to discuss key themes. Last week EYFS 

and KS1 got together and talked about how to react to things online that make us 

feel worried, scared or uncomfortable. Tap the video to check out our clever way of 

remembering what to do!



'Every Child, Every Day - a Reader and a Writer'

Parent Partnerships - RRS Article 18

In reading assembly this week, we shared the 
book A Dark, Dark Tale by Ruth Brown. Can you 
make your own zig -zag book and as a family 
write your own Dark, Dark Tale?

Ideas to think about might include: on a dark, 
dark football pitch, in a dark, dark 
supermarket, in a dark, dark school, in a dark, 
dark park. Please bring in any writing to share 
with the rest of the school.




Celebrating Attendance

Opal	 	 	 95.8%




Amber	 	 96.5%




Emerald	 	 100%




Sapphire	 	 96.8%




Turquoise	 	 100%




Well done to Amber, Emerald, Sapphire and Turquoise classes for 
having attendance above 96%





Be an attendance HERO - aim for 96% and above!



School Office Reminders
SEPTEMBER 2024


30th	 Kindness Week


OCTOBER 2024


	 Black History Month


2nd	 Individual photographs


3rd	 CENSUS DAY - Special School Menu 


4th	 KS1 Community Harvest 


7th	 Nasal Flu Immunisation


10th	 World Mental Health Day 


14th	 Last week of clubs


16th	 Parent Partnership Meetings 3.15 - 6.00pm


21st -Yr 6 Bikeability


24th	 Yr 6 Bikeability


24th	 Break up for half term


25th	 INSET DAY 2 - SCHOOL CLOSED


NOVEMBER 2024


4th	 Term Starts for pupils


4th	 Clubs start 


5th	 SEND 'Tea & Talk' - 9am


11th	 Anti-Bullying Week - info to follow


15th	 Children in Need - Cake Bake


20th	 World Children's Day


29th	 St Day Christmas Lights switch on 5.30pm 


Santa visiting St Day at 6pm


Nasal Flu Vaccines


Monday 7th October 2024


If you would like your child to receive this vaccine, 

please consent online via the following link: 

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 


Please ensure you enter the full unique school 

reference code: EE111840


or contact the School Immunisation Team on 01872 

221105 and they will be happy to complete the form 

with you over the phone.


Road Safety


Please ensure your child takes care when travelling to 

school. If your child is travelling by bike or scooter, please 

encourage them to wear a helmet.


Please remind your child about road safety and to look 

both ways before crossing the roads. 


We have received reports from parents who have 

witnessed 'near misses' this week.


Please help us to keep all our children safe.


Important Dates Reminder



Do you have a child born between 1 
September 2020 and 31st August 2021? If so 
you will need to apply for a place in 
Reception Class 2025. 


We would like to invite any families with 
children starting school in September 2025 to 
a viewing day on:


Thursday 17th October - 9.30am 

Tuesday 19th November - 9.30am


You can see our Reception classroom, EYFS 
provision and meet the team. Please arrive at 
the school office at 9.30am and we will show 
you around and answer any questions.


Starting School - September 2025



Breakfast and Afterschool Wraparound Care

Monday 30th September sees the launch of 
our extended wraparound care.


Please see opposite times and prices for 
sessions available.


Places can be booked via ParentPay.


If you require any further information, 
please visit the school office.




Special Menu - 3rd October - Census Day


On Thursday 3  October 2024 there will 

be a special menu for lunch on Census 

Day. 


Our aim is to get as many children signed 

up for a school dinner on this day as it 

determines school funding. If your child is 

entitled to a free school meal, please 

encourage them to try the menu on this 

day (they can still bring in food from 

home). 


rd



Plymouth Argyle Community Trust 
roadshows are back this October 
half term. These fun-filled days will 
be coming to a location near you 
very soon! 


Whether your child is already a 
football fanatic, or is just getting 
started, the Plymouth Argyle 
coaches will do everything possible 
to give your child a day of football 
they will love and never forget! 


Please use the link below to book 
on, and if you book before Friday 4th 
October you will get a 20% discount!


Plymouth Argyle Community Trust Roadshows

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/courses/west_cornwall-holiday.html

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/courses/west_cornwall-holiday.html


Raise a concern about a child

If you have immediate concerns or are worried about a child 
or young person's safety please telephone the Multi Agency 
Referral Unit (MARU) on 0300 123 1116


Safeguarding Information

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/childrens-services/child-protection-and-safeguarding/


SEND Information

Understanding your child with additional needs


A free online learning course for all (parents, grandparents, carers) 

which includes the following:


Reading your child's behaviour and understanding their feelings

Effective communication techniques

Nurturing your child's emotional health 

This course has been designed by psychologists, NHS practitioners 

and parents. 


Click or copy and paste the link to find the course ready to go at 

your own pace. Enter the code 'TAMAR' for free access. 


Online Learning

https://inourplace.heiapply.com/online-learning/course/36


We celebrate all of our children each week in class. In our special celebration assembly, we praise the children 

who have made an extra special effort with their learning goals and living the 'Rights of the Child'. So many of 

our children have been displaying ENJOYMENT, ENGAGEMENT and EXCELLENCE in all aspects of school life. 


WE ARE PROUD OF ALL OF YOU!


Golden Stars

Amber Class – Year 2

Max for showing kindness to those around him.


Emerald Class – Year 3

Paige for brilliant contributions to class discussions.


CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GOLDEN STARS !

Hot Chocolate with Ms Storey 

All our ‘Stars’ will celebrate their achievements with a hot chocolate break with Ms Storey.


Sapphire Class – Year 4/5

Ivy Finch for growing her learning by remembering previous learning.


Turquoise Class – Year 5/6

Mohammed for showing kindness to everyone.


Opal class – EYFS/Year 1


Seth for always being kind to others and sharing. 


Summer Reading Challenge Stars


A super well done to Henry, Jessica, Aubrey and Ronnie!




Thank you 


for taking the time to read or listen to our news.





Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend.





Susannah Storey


and 


The St Day and Carharrack Team



